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Brett Felber
VS
Ameren Missouri

To whom this may concern, unfortunately | can no longer discuss the balance with Ameren nor can
Ameren at the moment try to collect on the balance of the accont. Attached is a copy from the
Consumer Finacial Protection Bureau of the letter that they’ve submitted back to me, in which they
have forwarded my complaint regarding the bankrupcty amount and other items on my bill that are
in dispute as well.

For the record and off the record, Ameren has until the end of business today Wednesday July 26,
2023, to mark the $- in dispute status and immediately cease and desist of trying to collect
any part of it until it is decisioned through the FTC.

Attached is a copy of the letter from the CFPB. Looks like it was forwarded to the FTC on July 24, 2023.

Brett Felber





